
Memorandum	

To:		 	 	 	 All	AUSC	Members	

From:		 	 	 	 Julio	Angulo-Cubias,	Honorary	Treasurer	

Date:		 	 	 	 01/08/2017	

Subject:		 	 	 2016	Financial	Report	

	

Adelaide	University	Soccer	Club	Inc.	
	
	
Dear	Members,	

I	would	like	to	formally	present	the	Financial	Report	for	the	Adelaide	University	Soccer	Club	Inc.	for	
season	2016	(01	Jan	–	31	Dec	2016)	
	
As	you	may	be	aware	from	the	previous	Annual	General	Meeting	held	on	15	November	2016,	no	
financial	report	was	presented	by	the	previous	board.	After	being	voted	in	as	the	new	Treasurer	from	
this	AGM,	it	has	taken	the	club	and	me	a	long	time	to	assemble	a	concise	report,	owing	to	the	lack	of	
proper	record	keeping.	It	is	the	intention	of	the	Treasurer	moving	forward,	to	present	each	financial	
groups	reports	into	one	consolidated	report.	This	is	so	that	a	true	representation	of	the	entire	club’s	
financial	operation	is	captured.	

	
It	was	decided	by	the	newly	elected	board	that	the	reporting	year	would	shift	back	to	01	January	until	31	
December	of	each	year.	This	was	decided	in	the	interest	of	all	university	students	who	would	now	be	
able	to	attend	the	annual	general	meeting.	
	
Please	feel	free	to	view	and	scrutinize	this	report.	I	have	an	open	door	policy	with	the	club’s	financial	
affairs.	You	are	more	than	welcome	to	email	me	any	queries	or	concerns.	Alternatively,	should	you	wish	
to	arrange	a	meeting	in	person	to	discuss,	please	do	not	hesitate	to	contact	me.	

	

Kind	Regards,	

	

Julio	Angulo-Cubias	
	
Honorary	Treasurer	
Adelaide	University	Soccer	Club	Inc	
julio.cubias91@hotmail.com	
0435858839	
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